
MICHIGAN ST A TE co i LEGE 

DEPARTMENT OF POLITICAL SCIENCE 

President John A. Hannah 
318 Adm . Bldg . 
Campus 

Dear President Hannah: 

EAST LANSING 

Septamber 24, 1954 

On behalf of the four-man mission mich is gDing to Vietnam 
I wish to thank you very sincerely for the wonderful way in 
which you have kept your staff members interests at heart •. It 
isn 1 t very often that such a dramatic example of thoughtfulness 
on the part of top adrnini strators for their staff comes to light . 
I know I speak also for our 1vi ves in telling you that much of 
the tension connected vtl th this trip has been relieved because 
of the financial and insurance arrangements that have been made . 

I lmow tha t Mr . May also played a par t in helping us get 
off to this fine start . My thanks to him . I hope that the 
mission is as successful in Saigon as preliminary arrangements 
for it have been . 

EWH:bg 

Sincerely yours, 

Edward W. :'Veidner , Chief 
:MSC Mission to Vietnam 

US THE: LIVING ... TO BE DEDICATED HERE TO THE UNFINISHED WORK • 

LINCOLN 
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